January 31, 2014

Dear Friends of Midsummer,

Midsummer is Friday, June 20 and the Church Service is Sunday, June 22.

We are sending the renewal notices for the Friends of Midsummer in the same envelope as the Dalesburg Scandinavian Association membership notices, as many of you belong to both organizations. We would appreciate if you would write **two separate checks** as the organizations have **two separate checking accounts**. Thank You!

Enclosed is a copy of the Financial Report for 2013. If you have questions, please contact us. The report was submitted to and audited by Dalesburg Lutheran Church. The treasurer is Sheridan Sternquist. The Endowment Report will be provided upon request. Funds were taken from the endowment and deposited in the checking account.

Special gifts were received from Eleanor Boline Vee, Leota Ostlund DeBeer, the family of Orin & Linnea Peterson and Dalesburg Scandinavian Association. The Dalesburg Lutheran W/ELCA paid the rental fee for the outdoor restrooms. The rest of the funding for Midsummer 2013 came from YOU through your memberships, gifts and memorials. THANK YOU!

Midsummer 2014 will feature an encore performance by *Brio Con Brio* from Stockholm, Sweden (www.trioconbrio.se/English/). The Vikings are planning a second attack on Hub City! Stay tuned for more details about Midsummer 2014.

We appreciate your continuing support of the Dalesburg Midsummer Festival. We look forward to hearing from you – our faithful supporters!

Welcome to Midsummer 2014! Ron Johnson for the Friends of Midsummer NAME ADDRESS Membership Classification: ____ Husband & Wife (\$35.00/year) ____ Individual (\$20.00/year) ____ Organization or Business (\$50.00/year)

Please make check payable to: FRIENDS OF MIDSUMMER, and mail to: Friends of Midsummer, c/o Dalesburg Midsummer Festival, 30595 University Road, Vermillion SD 57069. (You may also enclose it in your envelope to Dalesburg Scandinavian Association.) Thank You.